
NEPA and Preliminary Design Project

PUBLIC MEETING #3

Project Update
The Environmental Assessment (EA) for the I-70/
Kipling Interchange is complete and is available 
for public review until February 24, 2019. The EA 
provides a detailed evaluation of the Proposed Action 
Alternative (Diverging Diamond Interchange) in 
comparison with the No Action Alternative. 

Public input will be considered by the Colorado 
Department of Transportation (CDOT) and the Federal 
Highway Administration prior to issuing a decision 
document to finalize the National Environmental 
Policy Act (NEPA) process. 

Construction is not yet fully funded, but completing 
this study and preliminary (30%) design will allow 
the project to quickly move forward when funding is 
obtained. 

Purpose of this Public Meeting
Exhibits are arranged around the room to present 
the study overview, project Purpose & Need, planned 
improvements, project conditions, and next steps. 

Please review this information and provide your 
comments regarding the Proposed Action Alternative, 
so they can be formally documented and considered 
as the project moves forward with future phases.   

Ways to Comment
●	 Talk with project personnel during tonight’s 

open house or contact them following the meeting

●	 Fill out a comment sheet and leave it at the sign-in table or mail it in later

●	 Type your comment on the project web page comment form:

Contact Information

dot_i70kiplingnepa@state.co.us

Adam Parks
CDOT Project Manager
720-470-8896
adam.parks@state.co.us

Leah Langerman
Consultant Public Involvement Coordinator
720-225-4651
leah.langerman@deainc.com

www.codot.gov/projects/i-70-kipling-interchange

Public Meeting #3 Agenda

Open House: 5:00 - 7:00 PM
No formal presentation

February 12, 2019


